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MAY 5, 2017

STATE ED BOARD APPROVES GRANTS FOR AFTERSCHOOL
PROGRAMS

Supplemental expanded learning opportunities will soon be available afterschool at thirty-three
sites in Nebraska. Two-Year Expanded Learning Opportunity Grants funded by proceeds of the
Nebraska Lottery were approved by the Nebraska State Board of Education.
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